
                           Draft of May 6, 2013 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Wesley Clark; Trustees Joseph Lohret, Joanne McDowell, 

Cher McCotter, Jonathan Mackenzie; Clerk Joyann Stimpson. 

 

Budget hearing opened at 5:30 P.M. 

 

Mayor informed the Board that the end of Mill Street needed to be repaved and it was 

agreed upon that it could be done if the Town could do it with the Peckham. 

 

$12,000 was put into the budget for phase II of the archeology study; and a sewer tax 

would only be for Village residents. 

 

Budget hearing closed. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Mackenzie, seconded by Trustee McCotter and carried the 

budget was passed. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Lohret, seconded by Trustee Mc Dowell, and carried the 

tax levy set at $27,300. 

 

Trustee McCotter gave the Board an update on the from the Stiles Committee 

 -Committee agree to have more contact with the Village Board 

 -new steps are to be mad  

  -possibility of helicopter rides this summer 

   

 

On a motion made by Trustee McCotter, seconded by Trustee Mackenzie, and carried the 

Clerk was allowed to pay warrants for month of May. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell, seconded by Trustee McCotter and carried the 

minutes of the April 1,2013 Board meeting were accepted as written. 

 

On a motion made by Trustee Lohret, seconded by Trustee McCotter, and carried, the 

meeting was closed at 6:20 P.M. 

 

 

    Joyann Stimpson 

             Argyle Village Clerk 

 

 


